
 

Check-in Information for Fox Ridge Middle School, 2018-19 School Year                                      
(Updated 7/26/2018) 

 

We hope this document assists you as we plan a smooth transition for the upcoming school year.  After testing an 
online check-in process last August, we will be returning to an in-person format for the 18-19 school year.  Please 
be aware that the Cherry Creek School District does require a district online check-in beginning July 1.  School-
specific check-in will be done in person at Fox Ridge.   
 
July 1st   CCSD online check-in opens at my.cherrycreekschools.org. Please complete “Parent Forms.” 
July 30th    Student schedules will be emailed to parents of returning students in the evening of July 30 if you 

have completed online check in by July 26 at 4 pm.  NEW - Students new to our district will receive 
schedules via email on or around August 8.   

July 31st  10:00 am – 6:00 pm, Check-in at Fox Ridge for students with last names A-M 
August 1st 8:00 am – 12:00 pm, Check-in at Fox Ridge for students with last names N-Z 
 

Fox Ridge Check-in Includes: 
 CCSD online check-in if you have not 

completed it thus far. 

 Yearbook Pictures and Students IDs –  

NEW Please bring the Picture Pass and order 

forms mailed to your home.  

 NEW PTCO Information Table and School 

Store 

 Core Class Review Form 

 Immunization records 

 Medication drop off 

 Spirit Wear orders 

 Transportation Info  

 Lunch Codes  

 

 Fox Ridge Student Planner, required for all 

students, cost is $5. 

 Locks/Locker: 6th graders – Cost is $5. We will 

attach to 6th grade lockers and provide 

combination on their schedules.  7/8th graders 

– New students purchase a lock for $5.  

Replacement locks also purchased for $5. 

 Other Fees as outlined in Course Guide on our 

website such as PE shirts and locks. 

 Athletic/Activity Info including track 

information which starts the first week of 

school. 

 Please bring cash or check for quicker check 

out. 

 
August 9th WEB (Where Everyone Belongs) Orientation for all NEW STUDENTS  

o 6th graders………9:00 am – Noon (Bussing available to and from school.) 

o 7th & 8th graders who are NEW to FRMS………9:00 am – 10:15 am (Bussing is not available.) 

o Incoming Parent Orientation for parents NEW to FRMS…….9:15 am – 10:15 am  

August 10th Fox Ridge Open House - 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm.  7th/8th graders bring locks (6th grade locks are 
attached) and get your locker ready, meet up with old friends, look for new friends, walk your 
schedule. (Teachers will not be available during this time.)   

 
August 13th FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL   
 
August 16th  Welcome Back BBQ, co-hosted by PTCO, and 

Back to School Night for all grades, 5:30 – 7:30 pm  
 
Other Summer Information: 

o 2018-2019 School supply lists are posted on our school website. 

o Summer resources for math practice and book titles for language arts are also posted. They are 

recommended but optional. 

If you have moved and/or your student will not be attending FRMS for the ’18-19 school year, please contact 
our Registrar, Carla LaBonde, at 720-886-4485 or clabonde2@cherrycreekschools.org to withdraw.  

mailto:clabonde2@cherrycreekschools.org

